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January 31, 1946

e

To Laurence 0. Upton, Chief,
Ezine State Police

Police Authority - Botor Vehicle Cases - O. 0. C. Roads

I recelved your memo of Jamuary l8th relating to police suthority
over motor vehiecles on 0. C. C. rosde. It is my opinion that these roads
are being used by the taxpayers of Maine with vehicles registered and
licensed under the State of kaine, or other States, and in nmy epinion this
would be considered a public road, and you have the same authority as you
would on any other public highway in Naine. Ny advice is for you to con-
tinne to enferce the motor vehlicle laws on these highways tuilt with
C. 0. 6. Funds. In spite of the faet that the federal government or the
munieipalities have contridbuted funds to the comnstrvetion of these roads,
"yeot the facht remasins that these are still public highways, they are used
by the publiec, and they are subject to the metor vehicle lawe of the
State of Maine.

Eslph ¥. Farris
Attorney General
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